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 Davis Senior High School 

Daily Bulletin 

     February 6, 2018
THIS DAY IN HISTORY: 1998 - Washington National Airport was renamed for U.S. President Ronald Reagan with the signing of a bill by U.S. President Clinton.
 MENU DHS:
· Breakfast Serve Daily:  Cereal w/Graham Cracker, Breakfast Pizza, Assorted Breakfast Sandwiches, Scones, Breakfast Burrito, Chicken & Cheese Quesadilla, Pancakes w/ Sausage, Assorted Muffins, Chicken & Biscuit Slider, Yogurt Parfait w/Graham Cracker.

            Grab & Go Hot Chocolate & Muffin & Fruit Cinnamon Rolls. 

· Lunch: “Street” Chicken, Fish or Beef Tacos / Cheese Quesadilla with Sour Cream.
Students for your convenience the Food Truck is now located in between the North Gym and the N buildings during Break and Lunchtime. 
Students please help our kitchen staff at the All Student Center keep the center clean and organized for everyone. Return your trays, plates/bowls and silverware to the All Student Center so that they can be cleaned and returned to circulation. Please throw trash away and clear your tables.  If you don’t want your fruit, add it to the Share Baskets. We appreciate your time and your cooperation. 
TODAY: 
Join the committee who supports Social Justice at Davis High School—Climate Committee meeting today at lunch in the West Conference Room of the Library. Come and learn about our outreach to clubs and our work to support a just environment for all.
ATHLETICS:
Girls Basketball @ Pleasant Grove, 5:30/7:00

Girls Soccer vs Sheldon, 3:30/5:00                                        dismiss: 2:00V

Boys Soccer @ Sheldon, 3:30V/5:00JV                                 dismiss: 1:40V-2:45JV

Davis High Girls Badminton tryouts will start at 3:45 in the North gym on Monday Feb. 12th. If you are interested in trying out you must have signed up on athleticclearance.com, received your clearance email, and provide this clearance to the coach on the day of tryouts. You can contact Coach McBurney via email @ Justin.mcburney@djusd.k12.ca.org 
ACADEMICS/OPPORTUNITIES/EVENTS: 
Enjoy a delicious dinner, singing and dancing at the 30th annual DHS Jazz Choir Cabaret - the choir’s most elaborate production and largest celebration of the year. Dinner shows will be held Saturday, Feb. 10 and Sunday, Feb 11 at Emerson Junior High. A final show-only performance will be held on Saturday, Feb 17 at Brunelle. Visit jazzchoir.net for show details and to buy your tickets. Hurry - Ticket sales for the Cabaret Dinner end on February 5!
It is almost here!  One week from today…. On Valentine’s Day…. AP Art Studio Portfolios will be due to any art teacher.  Don’t wait till the last minute!  You can turn them in starting today through next Wednesday.

Attention Graduating Senior and Senior Parents!  Have you purchase your grad night tickets yet? You are running out of time for the discounted price. Grad Night ticket prices are going up FEBRUARY 1ST!  Every graduating senior in Davis (Da Vinci, DSIS, King and DHS) is welcome to celebrate at this All-night, alcohol and drug-free party on Friday, June 8th from 9:30 pm- 5:00 am. Visit  davisgradnight.org  to purchase tickets. Tickets are $75.00 until February 1st. Ticket includes all activities, food, and raffle entry. Please contact Brandi Lutzker at blutzker@aol.com if you have questions about tickets.
CLUBS: 
Spoke Literacy and Art Magazine is now accepting submissions for its spring issue. The submission deadline is March 2nd and the theme is Home. While interpreting this theme, please consider culture, religion, family, etc. email your submission to spokesubmissions100@gmail.com 
Love to Sing?  Davis High School Choral Audition: Come sing with the DHS auditioned choirs: the Madrigal Singers, Jazz Choir and Advanced Treble Choir. Audition Application due MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26th.  Audition dates are March 5-9th
Come, listen and find out more about each choir: To apply, please go to any of the choir websites or https://tinyurl.com/y8zpk2n7 Pre-audition meeting, Wednesday, February 28th, 4 pm, in DHS Room P10.
Mindfulness is the practice of paying attention to the present moment and noticing the thoughts and sensations that arise. Who should practice mindfulness? Everyone who would like to feel calmer, more connected, and generally happier. Mindfulness training will be held in room O-5 every Wednesday from 2:45 to 3:15pm. For more information, contact Ms. Tabor in O-5.
Hey CSF! We have our retake yearbook photo this Friday as well as registration all week. For registration, bring your pink sheets, report card and last semester’s hour sheet to P-13 during lunch. You can find pink sheets in P-13, the library, and the front office. Hope to see you there!

Hey, hey its friendship day! The event is this Friday, February 9th and forms are due in the office by this Wednesday the 7th. Come for priceless memories!

Hey Key Clubbers! We will be holding spring registration during lunch in front of S-12 every day until Wednesday the 7th. Old members just need to bring their hours sheet and new members need to bring $7 dollars to sign up. 

It’s the Clash of the Titans! Come and support your DHS Ping Pong Club, the Table Tennis Titans! Bring $5 dollars to Mr. Birdsall’s room in N-9 and play every day for a chance to win a gift card!

CAREERS:
Advanced Placement Exams (AP):  AP Exams are $99 per test. Online sales are 1/30 to 3/1 at www.TotalRegistration.net/AP/050730. In-person sales are 2/19 to 3/1 @ lunch only at the Finance Office. If you are in need of financial assistance, please contact your counselor immediately.

Students interested in pursuing a career as a veterinarian are invited to attend the UC Davis School of Veterinary Medicine’s “Future Day” on Saturday, April 28 from 8:00 – 3:00. Future Day will focus on careers in veterinary medicine, offer hands-on activities and interactive labs, and will show students what being a veterinarian is all about. The event is free and includes a light breakfast and lunch.  Come to the Career Center to sign up.
If you plan to attend community college in the fall, you should attend the Sacramento City College Application Workshop on Friday, February 9 from 10:15 – 11:00 in the library computer lab.  Representatives will help you complete the Los Rios online application, which is the first step in the registration process.  Your application will allow you to enroll at any of the four Los Rios community colleges.  Come to the Career Center to sign up.
IMPORTANT DATES:  
 
2/5-2/9   CSF Spring Registrations
2/8    Catalina: Parent/Student Pre-Trip Meeting

2/8     Incoming Sophomores Parent Night

2/9     Friendship Day

2/10   Jazz Choir Cabaret

2/11   Jazz Choir Cabaret

2/12   Holiday Lincoln’s Birthday

2/19   Holiday (Presidents Day)
